Rt. Hon. Sir Gavin Williamson CBE MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA 0AA

London, 20th June 2023

() Lakohui,

I hope this finds you well. I would like to extend my thanks to the Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute for inviting me to participate in this year's Global Wealth Conference at the House of Commons on 30 May. It was a pleasure to host SWFI's guests for this memorable event.

As I reflect upon the exchanges held throughout the proceedings, I was impressed by the calibre of the discussions, the variety of speakers and participants, and shared dedication to the aim of mobilising capital for good.

I commend SWFI for promoting international collaboration, the sharing of best practices and sustainable economic growth. It is through such platforms that we can collectively shape the contours of global wealth and impact our societies positively.

I look forward to future engagement with SWFI and its constituent groups.

With kind regards,

The Rt. Hon. Sir Gavin Williamson CBE MP Member of Parliament for South Staffordshire